December 27, 1971

Mrs. Robert E. Collett 4120 Rowan Drive Fort Worth, Texas 76116

Dear Mrs. Collett:

We are most appreciative of the gifts of old books which you donated to the Armenian Diocese for its newly established Armenian Library-Museum. These valuable titles will be catalogued and included among our finest volumes:

Alt-Orientalische Teppiche, Vol. I (1926) Alt-Orientalische Teppiche, Vol. II (1928) Old Oriental Carpets, Vol. I (1926) Jamakirk yev Aghotakirk (1895) (Armenian Prayer Book)

We asked that Mr. Haroutune P. Hazarian, the reconized Collector and Connoisseur of Armenian and Eastern Manuscripts, appraise these books which he has done and has indicated their value at fifteen hundred dollars (\$1,500.00).

May the Lord bless you for your kindness and generosity of spirit.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian Primate

ATM/ec